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Support Meetings 

   
Remain on hold 

 
. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bingo: 

All Star Gaming Centre 
(Ottawa & Walker Rds.) 
Games: Check their 
website for times 
Vegas style games 
available 9am -3:30 am 
 

 
 Pasta nights 
Pasta Nights at Caboto 
Are back the first 
Wednesday of the month.  
Our night will be July3, 
2024 
 
   Giving at Work 
Your workplace may have 
automatic giving programs 
through payroll deduction.  
If you would like to donate 
this way - our legal name 
is Amyotrophic Lateral 
Sclerosis Society of Essex 
County and our 
registration number is  
BN 86431 1568 RR0001 
  

Mailing address: 
6038 Empress St. 
Windsor Ontario 
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Sharon Colman 
(519) 736-4963 

Kerry Wall 
(519) 564-7172 

 
Website: 

www.alswindsor.ca 
 

Email: 
web@alswindsor.ca 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 New Home  
We are slowly getting the 
new office organized and 
hope to have it up and 
running in the next few 
months.  We are hoping to 
have regular office hours in 
the near future and to offer 
volunteer opportunities. 
 

Volunteer Month 
April is national volunteer 
month and we have been 
blessed with some great 
volunteers.  We don’t have 
a formal recognition 
program, but all of your 
efforts are most 
appreciated.  These efforts 
help to make this 
organization viable and 
able to provide needed 
equipment to those living 
with ALS in our area and to 
support much needed 
research.  We have been 
able to provide equipment 
at no cost to families for 
the past 30 plus years and 
with your help will 
continue this practice 
without financial means 
testing.  So thank you for 
your time in helping out or 
holding fundraising events 
that have contributed to 
our success. 
 

Bonspiel 
Thanks to Grace VanPraet 
and members of the 
Stubborn Buffalo gang who 
organized a curling event at 
the Granite Club in 

Chatham on February 10th, 
with just over $3000 
raised to date.  
 

Caboto Charity Pasta 
Big thanks to the guys at 
the Caboto club for 
choosing us as one of the 
12 charities for 2024. Any 
time you attend (first 
Wednesday of the month) 
we share in the pasta 
proceeds.  Bake sales and 
raffles held on the 
charity’s particular night 
remains with the charity. 
Thanks to all who came 
out in December to 
support our night. The 
raffle and bake sale raised 
$520. Our next night to 
‘host’ is July 3rd from 4 – 
7pm. All you can eat 
pasta, salad, bun & tea or 
coffee for $15.  Children 
under 5 eat free. Take out 
available.  If you are able 
to contribute to our bake 
or raffle table it would be 
greatly appreciated.  
 

 
Windsor Area Street Rods  
50th Anniversary  Car 
Show 
The WASR 50th 
anniversary  of their 
international car show will 
be held Sunday, May 26th 
at the Reaume Chevrolet 
Buick GMC dealership in 
LaSalle 9am to 2pm. This 
group of car enthusiasts 

have donated an amazing 
$51,600 since 2008. 
Frank Wall (Kerry Wall’s 
dad) was one of the 
founding members. 
 

AGM 
Our AGM will be held 
Monday, May 13th   
5:30pm at our new office 
space. It is located inside 
the Hospice 
administration building 
which is the first building 
at 6038 Empress.  Doors 
will open at 5:00pm. 
Please RSVP to ensure 
we have enough seating. 
 

 
20th Annual ALS Windsor 
Walk – Sunday, Sept 8th. 
Save the date – details to 
follow 
 

EMAIL 
If you have received this 
newsletter by ‘snail’ mail, 
and have an email 
address, please consider 
allowing us access to it -  
in order to save the 
postage.  Thank you.  
Sharon.colman@alswindsor.ca 
 

In Memoriam: 
We send our deepest 
sympathy to the families 
of: 
Jay Riccard 
Sophia Klaras          
Bob Sisic 
John Breen 
Teresa Dycha 


